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Dear Chair and Committee Members, 

Vote By Mail is an utter disaster in Oregon.  

During Tim Sippel lawsuit the SOS admitted in court the computers ARE connected 

to the internet. 

Anyone knows that anything connected to the internet is hackable. 

The DMV was hacked! 

The Voter Rolls are filthy, as attested by 2 Judicial Watch lawsuits. 

This violates my rights as a citizen! 

Please vote YES on this bill to restore the trust of Oregonians in our Elections! 

Sincerely, 

D.W. Lee in Bend 


